CHEDRO-lIll MEMORANDUM ; . W :

For : ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF PUBLIC AND PRIVATE HIGHER
EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS (HEls) IN REGION Il

Subject : QUICK COUNT OF THE NSTP ENROLMENT AND GRADUATES STARTING
FROM ACADEMIC YEAR 2022-2023 TO 2023-2024

Date : September 11, 2024

This Office invites all concerned to participate in a quick count NSTP survey of the Office of
the Student Development and Services, Commission on Higher Education. The results of the
survey shall be used in the upcoming budget hearing relative to the implementation of NSTP.

Relative to this, all are requested to accomplish the link — hitps./bit. ly/NSTPQC2024 relative
to the above-mentioned survey on or before September 12, 2024.

100% participation of all concerned is earnestly desired.

Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

DR. LORA LYUSI
Director IV
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